
Director of Public Works/County Engineer 

Charles City County, Virginia, a small proactive locality located between the Richmond and 

Hampton Roads Regions, is seeking a Director of Public Works/County Engineer who can lead 

the County’s overall planning, operations and maintenance of facilities, including buildings, 

grounds, and water/sewer utilities.  Ideal candidates will be those that possess the skills to 

manage departmental goals and objectives, while having the knowledge and ability to perform all 

manner of public works and utilities functions. 

The position reports to the County Administrator and involves regular interaction with all 

County departments as well as many outside vendors.  The County is in the beginning stages of 

implementing an aggressive Capital Improvements Plan and the successful candidate will be in 

the forefront of this effort. 

The successful candidate will possess strong interpersonal and public relations skills to allow for 

arriving at pragmatic solutions involving various officials, staff, agencies, citizens and 

customers. The position requires a Bachelor’s Degree with coursework in engineering or a 

related field and considerable progressive work experience related to public works 

administration and operations, or an equivalent combination of education and experience. 

The deadline for applications is 4:30 p.m., April 14, 2017.  Starting salary DOQ and includes 

excellent benefits package. 

To be considered, please visit www.co.charles-city.va.us to find a County Application and 

view the full job description.  A County Application along with a resume and cover letter 

should be addressed to the Management Services Department, 10900 Courthouse Road, 

Charles City, Virginia 23030 and sent via email with the subject line “Director of Public 

Work Application” to ljones@co.charles-city.va.us.  Mailed or paper application packages 

will not be accepted.  For questions, please call 804-652-4701. 
 

Charles City County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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